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January 10, 2018
To:  Business Record’s Selection Committee for 40 Under 40 Honorees
I'm writing this letter to submit Rachel Dahlen for consideration as a 2018 recipient of the Business Records’ 40 Under 40 award.  Although relatively new to Des Moines, Rachel is already making a significant and positive impact in healthcare through her exceptional leadership skills, personal relationships and community service.  She is a rising star and, in my opinion, very deserving of this recognition.

Rachel has been awarded two prestigious fellowships as she prepared for her career in healthcare administration:  The Gail Warden Leadership Fellow at the University of Michigan and the Unity Point Administrative Fellow in Des Moines.  These fellowships are highly sought and the fact that Rachel was selected from large and talented pools of candidates, is reflective of her intellect, leadership skills and remarkable talents.  
Interpersonal effectiveness.  Rachel is skilled at communicating and interfacing with all kinds of people, from physicians and healthcare professionals to underserved women whom she assists through the annual Women Helping Women event.  She is unassuming but very effective in developing relationships.  She is a person of integrity -  moral and ethical as well as thoughtful and kind to all persons.
Results oriented.  Whatever Rachel puts her mind to do, she does well.  She is a truly gifted administrator who is the first Director of a newly created position to lead physician development, address problems associated with physician burnout and provide training and education related to “onboarding” of new professionals in a complex healthcare system.  She is mission-driven and excels in her job. She is a star in her field!
Community minded.  It is obvious that Rachel feels strongly about “giving back” to her community.  In the short time she has resided in Des Moines, she has become engaged in the Junior League of Des Moines and in the Des Moines Pastoral Counseling Center’s initiatives – especially the Women Helping Women event.  She fully embraces the concept of to whom much is given, much will be required. She uses her time, talents and “treasure” to benefit others.  
I highly recommend Rachel for this recognition.  Central Iowa will continue to benefit from Rachel’s exceptional leadership, commitment, integrity and hard work.  She would be most deserving of being named a 40 Under 40 recipient!
Sincerely,

Connie Isaacson

Connie Isaacson, CFRE

President, Isaacson Consulting

www.isaacsonconsulting.com
